

Mr Q-Mars Hashemi President National Olympic Committee of the Islamic Republic of Iran

Lausanne, 24 January 2014 Ref. No.2014/jpy

Dear President,

It has come to my attention that you were elected as President of the National Olympic Committee of the Islamic Republic of Iran on the occasion of your NOC General Assembly on 20 January 2014.

On behalf of the Olympic family, I should like to convey my heartiest congratulations and wish you every success in all your future endeavors to promote and develop the Olympic Movement in your country.

I should like to take this opportunity to assure you of the IOC's full support and close collaboration in the day-to-day activities of your NOC and in assisting your NOC in upholding the values and principles of the Olympic Movement as per the Olympic Charter.

Vlo-an A.L

Yours sincerely,